
  kb/Grade 6 Retreat 2020 

 
 

 

January 10, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This year, as part of our pillar on Bold Intentional Faith formation, our diocese is proud to bring NET 

Ministry to our Grade Six and Seven students. NET Ministry is a group of young adults who connect 

youth in a meaningful way to the Catholic faith.  

 

Separate retreats will be held for Grade Six and Seven students, with the Grade Six retreat being held 

on January 24, 2020 and the Grade Seven retreat on January 27, 2020 at the Diocesan Centre (the 

former O’Grady Catholic High School). All Grade Six and Seven students from the three Catholic 

schools in town will be able come together, on their respective days, to learn and grow more in their faith.   

 

 

Details: 

 

Grade Six Retreat:  January 24, 2020 

Where: Diocesan Centre 

Time: 9:00-1:45 

Other:  

 Students are allowed to come in non-uniform but are asked to wear their Kodiak tshirt.  

 They are asked to bring a pair of indoor shoes.  

 If your child ordered hot lunch, it will be delivered to them. Students who have not ordered hot 

lunch are asked to bring their own bagged lunch.  

 

Students are to be dropped off at the Diocesan Centre no later than 8:50 am.  They can be picked up by 

1:45 pm. If students are not picked up by 2:00 pm, they, along with Miss Schaubroeck, their religion 

teacher, will walk back to the school (weather permitting). If it is too cold to walk, rides will be arranged. 

No permission form is required for this event, as it falls under the general release form signed at the time 

of registration.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Miss 

Schaubroeck.  

 

 

Kindly,  

 

 

Mrs. K. Barth 

Principal 


